
 

 

As a candidate for the Faculty Board of Engineering, my vision is rooted in the belief that 

a thriving academic environment is built on the pillars of collaboration, innovation, 

diversity, and opportunity. My commitment is to foster a culture that not only 

encourages teamwork and creativity but also ensures that these values permeate every 

aspect of our engineering program. Understanding the diverse backgrounds and unique 

perspectives of our student body, I am dedicated to advancing diversity, equity, and 

inclusion within our curriculum. This commitment is not just about creating an inclusive 

environment; it's about enriching our community's learning experience and preparing 

our students to be thoughtful, inclusive leaders in the engineering field. Recognizing the 

importance of practical experience in an engineer's education, I aim to expand the 

accessibility of co-op programs. By oKering targeted workshops and seminars, I plan to 

equip our students with the tools and knowledge they need to succeed in these 

valuable opportunities. Moreover, I believe in supporting our students' ambitions 

through increased scholarship opportunities. It's essential to streamline the process for 

exploring these financial resources, ensuring that every student has the opportunity to 

pursue their academic and professional goals without financial barriers. 



In essence, my candidacy is driven by a desire to build a more collaborative, inclusive, 

and opportunity-rich engineering faculty, preparing our students not just for the 

challenges of today but for the innovations of tomorrow. 


